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I have grown up in the newberg pool for over 18 years. I have lived on the river in 

wilsonville. The bill that passed a year or 2 ago has severely effected our waterways 

in multiple ways. The argument that the river is eroding is not supported. I can say on 

a personal account that the rivers rising water levels during winter months  does the 

significant damage  to the shores. The bill that passed seems very one sided from a 

small group of people.  


